
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Planning Board meetings for 

November have been altered to better 

accommodate Election Day and 

Thanksgiving. 

 

The two Planning Board 

meetings are scheduled to be 

held on  

Tuesday November 15 in the 

Town Hall 

And Tuesday November 29 in 

the Meeting House. 

 


